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Oregonians can not and should not be expected to hand over a blank check to cover 

House Bill 2025. The state of Oregon already has some of the highest costs for fuel 

and payroll taxes and burdensome state and property taxes. This HB proves, beyond 

a shadow of a doubt, the over reach our state government expects from its 

inhabitants. Give us proof of costs and what that money is being spent on and for. 

Where are the tax dollars going now? Hard to tell where current tax dollars are being 

spent by the deteriorating roads and poor maintenance. We, the people of Oregon, 

should see results of current taxes being used appropriately before being asked for 

another handout. HB 2025 isn’t good for Oregon! Vote it down! 


